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New York Times columnist, David Brooks, has 
written a bestseller titled, ñThe Road to Charac-
ter.ò  In an April 11th op-ed, Brooks penned a 
thought provoking summary of the books themes 
in a column titled, ñThe Moral Bucket List.ò Since 
it is graduation time, I thought I might share some 
of his comments and make a few of my own. 
 

Brooks believes there are two sets of virtues, the 
résumé virtues and the eulogy virtues. He says 
the résumé virtues are the skills you bring to the 
marketplace. The eulogy virtues are the ones that 
are talked about at your Memorial Service ð 
whether you were kind, brave, honest, or faithful.  
 

Brooks says that although we know that the 
eulogy virtues are more important than the rés-
umé ones,  our culture and our educational sys-
tems spend more time teaching the skills and 
strategies you need for career success than the 
qualities you need to radiate what he calls an in-
ner light.  While Americans complain about the 
decline in character and civility; leaders are 
judged by external measures of success. When 
our culture highly values and honors those who 
master the resume virtues, it is not surprising that 
most of us have learned how to build a career.  
With little value placed on eulogy virtues, you 
might expect few people know that inner charac-
ter has to be developed. 
 

Brooks admits that his life has been spent seek-
ing external achievement while allowing the years 
to pass without exploring the deepest parts of 
character. So, a few years ago he set out to dis-
cover how deeply good people got that way. He 
admitted that he didnôt know if he could follow 
their road to character.  But at least he wanted to 
know what the road looked like. 
 

Here are a couple of his conclusions. 
 

Wonderful people are made, not born.  He 
discovered that the people he admired had 
achieved an authentic inner virtue, built slowly 
from specific moral and spiritual accomplish-
ments. The column suggested you could call 
these spiritual and moral accomplishments a 
moral bucket list, the experiences one should 

have on the way toward the richest possible inner 
life.  
 

In contrast to the hyper-individualism of our time, 
character is defined by how deeply rooted you are. 
He asks some good questions: Have you devel-
oped deep connections that hold you up in times of 
challenge and push you toward the good?  Have 
you come to a reasonably settled philosophy about 
fundamental things?  Are you blessed with a web 
of individuals who love you unconditionally?  Are 
you involved in tasks (I call them mission tasks) 
that canôt be completed in a single lifetime? 
 

Brooks echoes my lament about Commencement 
speakers who are always telling young people to fol-
low their passions or their bliss or to be true to your-
self. This is a vision of life that begins with self and 
ends with self. But, people on the road to deep charac-
ter do not find their vocations by asking, ñWhat do I 
want from life?ò They ask, ñWhat is life asking of me?ò 
How can I match my intrinsic talent with one of the 
worldôs deep needs? 
 

I found myself agreeing with almost everything Brooks 
is saying. However, the lack of character development 
should not be blamed on our educational system. We 
seem to blame our schools for every societal short-
coming; then, we underfund them.  The journey to-
wards character is primarily a spiritual one.  It is best 
pursued when one is regularly in conversation and 
study with others who come together to be Christ-like.  
I believe the decline in character in our culture is pri-
marily caused by the widely reported reduced partici-
pation in religious activities.  The quasi-religious or-
ganizations are also facing declining membership. In 
my first call, I was in the Rotary Club. Every week we 
were reminded of the motto: Service above Self.  
Weekly participation at meetings and help with com-
munity service activities was mandatory. Although 
most of the members were members of churches, the 
ones who were not told me they liked the club be-
cause it reminded them of what was important in life. 
ñIt helps keep me humble.ò 
 

Yes, character in short supply. We can do better if we 
value it. 
 

Grace and peace,   
James Brassard 



 
 

Sunday, June 21, 2015  
10:30 AM  Worship Service with  

Installation of Officers -- Sanctuary 
12 Noon    Free Yoga for Veterans -- CE Building 

  6:30 PM  Youth Group -- Sr. High Room 

 
 

Sunday, June 7, 2015  
10:30 AM  Womenôs Worship Service with  

Communion -- Sanctuary 
  6:30 PM  Youth Group -- Sr. High Room 

 
 

Sunday, June 28, 2015  
Jr. High Retreat 

10:30 AM  Worship Service with  
Agivie Baptism -- Sanctuary 

  6:30 PM  Youth Group -- Sr. High Room 

 
 

Sunday, June 14, 2015  
10:30 AM  Youth Sunday Worship Service with  

Justin Devine -- Sanctuary 
  6:30 PM  Discovery Circle -- Parlor 

  6:30 PM  Youth Group -- Sr. High Room 
   

Worship Notes  

 

 

June 7th:  Womenôs Sunday. We are blessed to 
welcome as our preacher the Rev. Jessie Lowry. 
Jessie is a Bowie native who came to faith in a 
nearby church as a teenager. She attended East-
ern University studying Sociology and then at-
tended Princeton Theological Seminary upon hear-
ing the call the ministry.  The Presbyterian Women 
of the church will present their ñWoman of the Year 
ñaward. 
 
June 14th:   Youth Sunday. The Middle School and 
High School youth will be leading us in worship; 
filling the roles of Ushers, Greeters, Readers and 
Liturgists. There will be a variety of new songs to 
be done as well as some Special Music from a few 
of our youth. Justin will be preaching a sermon that 
discusses the difficulty of balancing church life with 
the demands of the world.  Please come and join 
us for this special Sunday! 

 

gefh 



The next Caller will be sent out on June 12th.  Please have all articles in by 9 AM on Tuesday, June 9th.   
Any questions, please call the office. 

Memorial Garden Brick Ceremony  
 

Brick Order Deadline  

  
The Memorial Garden Brick Ceremony will be held at  

 

12 Noon on Sunday, October 4, 2015  
 

The deadline for brick orders is by  

12 Noon Wednesday, July 15th.   
(Please note this is a strict deadline as time is needed for the orders to be processed, the bricks 

to be made, delivered to the shop, picked up from the shop, then laid in the pathway.)  
 

Bricks are $50.00 each. The order forms are in the church office. 
 

For more information, please contact Robin in the church office via 
email ccpcbowie@verizon.net or by phone (301) 262-6008. 


